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February 7th, 1925.

Dr. Pryse Park,
The Hamilton Club, 
Hamilton, Ont.

My dear Dr. Park

You will'think that it has 
taken me a long while to answer your letter of 
January 26th, but I was anxious to neet your 
wishes if at all possible regarding a visit to 
Hamilton by Premier Taschereau.

As you know the Quebec
Legislature is in session and Jr. Taschereau 
will not obligato himself to speak anywhere 
until the session is over. 1 am afraid therefore 
that you cannot count upon him as ono of. your 
gues ts.

VI i th all good wishes to
Mrs. Park and.to the other members of the Society, 
I am,

Yours faithfully,


